From: Ray Sinclair 

To: Boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca 

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2006 2:44 PM

Subject: Enbridge Rate Increase

Attn: Board Secretary; Kirsten Walli
 

I wish to voice my objection to the proposed increase  made by Enbridge to the Ontario Energy Board, as I feel is it unwarranted, I am sure the company which is supposed to be well run, have enough reserve cash in their contingency funds to absorb any of the extra charges  which they say they need and are now demanding from us.
 

 A  5 % increase may not seem much to a wealthy company like Enbridge but how little it seems it on the face of it and maybe it isn't for the working population, it is not a good increase especially for low income people. Besides Enbridge  keeps telling the consumer how much natural gas prices are coming down so why do they need to put their charges up?
 

It appears to me that every time a utility needs some extra cash they plead poverty and go to the Board to allow  them an increase, which invariably despite consumer objections the Board gives the approval.  I am scared to think how much more I have paid out to Enbridge each time they have granted approval to raise their charges.
 

 As a person living on a fixed retirement income I cannot go to the government and ask for more money because it is needed,  the response to such a request, I know would be;  Cut back on your expenditures, don't be extravagant",  as if I, and many  more like me can afford to be!. 
 

So tell Enbridge to tighten their belt for a change, as the charges they now impose for the supplying of natural gas despite their protestations to the contrary; are much to high. ! 
 

Thank You
 

Yours Truly
 

Raymond Sinclair, 1865 Shadybrook Drive. Pickering. Ont. L1V3A7 

